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Tuesday 8th January 2019. 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
On Thursday 17th January 2019, our Year 1 class will be visiting, Wennington Road Fire Station to support 
their topic work on Superheroes. Children will be leaving school at 1.00pm and returning to school by 
3.15pm. We will be walking to the station and there is no cost involved. As this trip is covered under the 
local trips, you only need to complete the slip below if you do not wish your child to attend the trip. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform and appropriate school footwear. Children may bring wellington 
boots in a bag to wear for the afternoon. 
 
We will need some Parent helpers on the day and if you are able to help please inform Ms. Kaur by 
Tuesday 15th January. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Ms Kaur 
 

Year 1 Visit Wennington Fire Station on Thursday 17th January 2019. 
 

I hereby do not give permission for (child’s name) 
_____________________________________________to go on the above visit. 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian with Parental Responsibility: _____________________ 
 
NAME OF ABOVE (PLEASE PRINT) _____________________________________ 
 


